MINI BULLETIN – 25 January 2023
					A Bassetlaw GP who worked for nearly two decades as a military Doctor, is leading a protest over the collapse of local NHS services - warning he could get patients into hospital quicker in warzones.














	Growing numbers of Practices have faced high rates of GP turnover in the past decade, in a trend researchers have linked to increased A&E use, worse continuity of care and lower patient satisfaction.

	

The NHS has issued a call for anyone eligible for cervical screening to come forward, with nearly a third, around 4.6 million, not taking up their latest test. 


The Primary Dental Services Statement of Financial Entitlements has been amended and signed and can be accessed on the NHS Business Services Authority website.
This amendment will enable the commissioning of 110% of contracted units of dental activity and the regularised payment of dental contractors for the training of dental foundation trainees, regardless of who the contracting arrangement is with. These both came into force from 28 December 2022. 
It also enables the uplifting the contract salary elements and allowances in line with Doctors and Dentists Review Body recommendations for primary dentists, coming into force retrospectively from 1 April 2022.

					People at higher risk of severe COVID-19 should be offered a booster vaccination this Autumn, while a smaller group at the greatest risk, including those who are immunosuppressed, should receive an extra dose this spring, the Joint Committee on Vaccinations and Immunisations (JCVI) has said.
























	
	
	
	















